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September 6, 2022 

To: United Nations Global Compact 
Re: Reporting Cycle Adjustment 
 
Birla Carbon is requesting a reporting cycle adjustment to align with the publication of our annual Sustainability Report, 
typically published in mid-September.  Our 2022 Communication on Progress will reference our 2022 Sustainability 
Report, and we are preparing a UNGC COP Index to be included with this upcoming report.  The 2022 Report and Indices 
are scheduled to be published in the next few weeks.   

Sincerely yours,  

 

Amy Hickman 

Director Sustainability 

Birla Carbon 


